December 6, 2015 Market Sale Meeting
Held at the Iron River Community Center

The December 6, 2015 Bayfield County Market Sale meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by
President, Cheyenne Kostello.

Kelsie Wiezorik led the Pledge of Alligence and Jordan Coffland led the 4-H pledge.

Roll call was taken by writing your name, address, email, telephone number and what you are selling in
a notebook.

Secretary’s Report: None given

Treasurer’s Report: there is a balance of $4,618.91 as of November 30, 2015. There are no outstanding
bills to pay. The treasurer’s report was approved.

Kim discussed there was a balance of $182 remaining from the Agstar Grant that needed to be used by
December 31. We had voted to purchase fans, but this money had to improve the facilities. New lights

were installed in the hog barn. The old lights from the hog barn were installed in the sheep/goat barn.

Election of Officers were held:

Chairman: Dawn Klobucher
Co-Chairman: Jodi Hipsher

Beef Representative: Dawn Kostello
Hog Representative: Roger Branham
Sheep Representative: Carrie Zupke
Goat Representative: Theresa Rusch
Alternate Representative: Andy Tuttle

President: Cheyenne Kostello
Vice President: Douglas Hipsher
Secretary: George Tuttle
Treasurer: Kyle Klobucher

Adult Treasurer: Dawn Klobucher

Weigh in for the steers is scheduled for January 3, Sunday at 9:00 am at the NFO in Benoit. Everyone is
encouraged to make that date. If not, please call Dawn to set up a different date.

Next meeting is scheduled for Sunday, January 31 at the AERC at 6:30 p.m.



Philamena Lindquist asked the club for special permission in participating with her steer in Bayfield
County. Mena lives in Douglas County and is asking permission to house her steer in Douglas County
during the participation year. Our rule states that a market sale animal is to be housed in Bayfield
County in order to sell at the Bayfield County Fair. Kim stated we will hold an executive meeting after
our regular meeting and will call them with the results.

Katelyn Wiezorek made a motion to adjourn the meeting with Emma Ostrenga seconding the motion.
Meeting adjourned.
Dawn Klobucher, acting Secretary

Executive meeting: Dawn Klobucher, Jodi Hipsher, Dawn Kostello, Roger Branham, Carrie Zupke,
Theresa Rusch, Andy Tuttle and Kim Nieder were present. Kim Nieder did not vote was only going to call
Philamena wiith the results of the vote.

After a discussion amongst adult officers, it was decided to allow Philamena Lindquist to house her steer
in Douglas County for the 2015-2016 club year and sell at the Bayfield County Market Sale. This was
approved with the understanding that she needs to work with and train her animal so it is ready for
showing at the fair and upkeep her stall in the beef barn. This is due to last year’s hog not making to the
fair because it was unruly and they were unable to load it. If this doesn’t happen, next year it will be
taken into consideration when voting on this exemption.



